
 

 

 

 

 

 

         Friday 14th October 2022 

 

Dear Rachel,  

Thank you so much for submitting your audit and impact statement.  The panel quality 

assured the impact statements ensuring that the standards were clearly identifiable, and we 

are extremely pleased to announce that we are awarding you the Gold Quality Mark.  On 

behalf of the Open University and the United Kingdom Literacy Association we thank you for 

submitting your work and we look forward to supporting you in the years ahead. 

  

The panel greatly enjoyed reading about the impact of the RfP work you have developed 

and embedded across your school.  It was clear that, due to your direction, determination 

and dedication RfP has a central place within your school and your children and staff are 

benefitting. We expect you are beginning to lever social change through this work. 

 

We hope that you will celebrate the award with your school and community and know you 

will continue to ensure RfP is central to your work. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Teresa Cremin and Claire Saunders (On behalf of Open University) 

Roger McDonald and Chris Lockwook (On behalf of United Kingdom Literacy Association) 

 


